November 8, 2022

Chloe Yanoc
Team Leader

CSR Breast Pumps/Nebs

iPloy Staffing Solutions Inc.
9" Floor, Ayala Center Cebu Tower
Bohol Street, Cebu Business Park

Cebu City 6000

Good day,

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my resignation from my position as customer service
representative, effective December 7, 2022. Because | am looking for an opportunity to gain skills and
experience that is related to my profession.

Thank you for the opportunity you have given me working as CSR in iPloy. | have genuinely enjoyed my
time working with this amazing teamand | am ever gratefulforthe skills and experience that has taught
me a lot.

All the best,

#

VAN LN Christian Jay Montejo



